
I am grateful for a new day, a new week, a new month. a new year.
Time seems to pass quickly and we are encouraged by Paul in Eph.
5:15-17 to make the most of it, to walk wisely, to redeem the time. 

I would encourage you to focus on prayer this year. In 1 Thess. 5:17,
Paul says "pray without ceasing." Prayer makes a difference in our
circumstances, but more than that prayer makes a difference in us.
If you want to receive prayer emails this year mark your info card or
email prayer@catawbalive.com.

I would also encourage you to concentrate on the word of God.
Paul indicated in 2 Tim. 3:16, "All scripture is given by inspiration of
God, and is profitable....' Spending time in the Bible every day can
change our lives.

Let's focus on prayer and God's word this year and trust God to do
"great and mighty things".

-Pastor Ron

Catawba Baptist Church
Sunday, January 5th, 2025 @ 10:30 a.m.

mailto:prayer@catawbalive.com


SUNDAY​​
8:00 | Men’s Prayer Time​​
9:15 | Sunday School Life Groups​​
10:30 | Morning Worship 
6:00 | Pickleball

MONDAY  
Basketball & Cheer practice starts this week
(individual schedules posted on church center)

TUESDAY
6:30 | Men’s Video Study (Connection)

WEDNESDAY
9:00 | Food Closet
12:30 | Praying For Our Nation
6:00 | KIDS JAM, YOUTH, Young Adults
6:15 | Chuck’s Study in Chapel
7:30 | Celebration Choir Rehearsal 

THURSDAY​
6:30 | Unchained Rehearsal

FRIDAY​
7:00 | The Chosen (Connection)

CHURCH LIFE AT CATAWBA



We will begin a new
series on Fridays

beginning January 10th in
the Connection starting

with Season One.

Scan the QR Code for
more info!!

Mission Team Meeting 
Located in the room across from the
fellowship hall on Monday, January
13 from 10am to 12pm. Everyone is

encouraged to attend. 

To receive the most current information, we’re encouraging all
members to follow us on Facebook, and also check our website on the

events page. You can scan the QR code for more information. 



Spreading Feathers Ministry
If you were at the ladies dinner, you heard a little

bit about the ministry “Spreading Feathers”.

Angela Robinson and her husband make chemo
bags to give to cancer patients.  Angela is a
cancer survivor and also is still walking that

journey. She has an amazing testimony.  The supply
list is on the mission table and items are due by
February 2.  There is a marked container in the

hallway by the choir room.

Also, the Faith Group would like to invite ladies to
join us at 6:30 in the fellowship hall on Tuesday,

January 14 at 6:30pm to hear Angela speak.
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